

For a thriving New England

CLF New Hampshire

shire 27 North Main Street Concord, NH 03301
P: 603.225.3060
F: 603.225.3059
www.clf.org

May 22, 2018

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Debra:

As the new Office Manager for the Conservation Law Foundation of New Hampshire, I've been asked to submit a formal request to be added to the service list for DG 17-152 and DG 17-198. Please add Johanne Van Rossum and Liz Stanton to the general and discovery service lists for both dockets.

Below are the email addresses for both requests:

jvanrossum@clf.org Liz.stanton@aeclinic.org

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you!

Johanne S. Van Rossum

Office Manager CLF New Hampshire

25 North Main Street Concord, NH 03301-4930

P: 603 225-3060 **E**: jvanrossum@clf.org

For a thriving New England

